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Adult Run Track

From Thursday 3rd September – 6pm
How it will work :
· Adult run track will re-start on Thursday 3rd September.   

· Each session will have a maximum of 10 runners plus two coaches (at least one L2) and runners will be split into two groups of five runners of similar ability and one coach will oversee a group.  

· Lanes 2 / 4 / 6 will be used for social distancing and coaches will stand on the grass area inside the run track.

· At the start of each session, runners will be briefed on the new rules of run track. 
How to book a place:
· Due to the limited number of runners per session, members must book a place in advance.   Please do not just turn up to run track as you will not be allowed to take part.

· Bookings open at 5pm on the Monday before run track via an email.  The first ten members to reply will be booked onto the session. 

· If you have secured a place you will be sent a copy of the disclaimer and BTF health self-assessment which you should complete and bring with you to the session. You will not be allowed to take part without them.   

· As part of NHS Track & Trace the assessments and disclaimers will be kept securely by the Covid-19 Officer for 21 days and then destroyed.  

· To avoid handling money, members will not be charged to attend run track initially.
Other information:
· A Risk Assessment has been carried out and a copy of this will available on the SYtri website. 

· At least one Covid-19 Officer (Adrian or Karen) will attend each session to collect the assessments / disclaimers and to answer any questions re. Covid related matters.

· Hand sanitiser and social distancing guidelines will be available at run track.  The gate will be kept open to reduce ‘touch points’.

All the above will be reviewed at the end of September and changes to the session will be made when required.  Numbers will be kept to 10 runners initially and this will be increased once we feel the session is working well and necessary safety measures are in place.
Sessions for under 18s need more planning but we are keen to restart them once we are confident all safety measures are in place for the juniors and the coaches. 
